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Servicing Notice Sept. 29, 2021 

MI Claims Portal Participants Exhibit 

 
We previously announced the introduction of the MI Claims Portal (MICP) and the associated MI Claims Portal Participants Exhibit, 

which lists the mortgage insurers that are participating in MICP. The Participants Exhibit has been updated to include two additional 

mortgage insurers and their applicable MICP participation effective date.  

N O T E :  We will no longer provide notice of any additional companies that are participating in MICP. Servicers are expected to 

review the Participants Exhibit prior to filing a claim according to the requirements in Servicing Guide E-4.5-01, Filing MI Claims 

for Conventional Mortgage Loans or for Other Mortgage Loans for which Fannie Mae Bears the Risk of Loss. 

We are also clarifying that the Oct. 1, 2021 effective date for the policy change is based on the liquidation date of the mortgage loan, 

as reflected in both the Servicing Guide and the Participants Exhibit, and not the date on which the MI claim was filed. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Servicers who have questions about this Notice should contact their Fannie Mae Account Team, Portfolio 

Manager, or Fannie Mae’s Single-Family Servicer Support Center at 1-800-2FANNIE (1-800-232-6643). 

https://singlefamily.fanniemae.com/media/document/pdf/mi-claims-portal-participants
https://singlefamily.fanniemae.com/media/document/pdf/mi-claims-portal-participants
https://servicing-guide.fanniemae.com/THE-SERVICING-GUIDE/Part-E-Default-Related-Legal-Services-Bankruptcy-Foreclos/Chapter-E-4-Managing-Acquired-Properties/Section-E-4-5-Filing-MI-Claims-for-Liquidated-Properties/E-4-5-01-Filing-MI-Claims-for-Conventional-Mortgage-Loans/1042805261/E-4-5-01-Filing-MI-Claims-for-Conventional-Mortgage-Loans-or-for-Other-Mortgage-Loans-for-which-Fannie-Mae-Bears-the-Risk-of-Loss-07-14-2021.htm

